
 

 

TOPIC:  Donations for the Month of September 2024        
  

SUBMITTED BY:    Dr. Gerardo Cruz    OF    Superintendent      

 APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:         

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:       September 18, 2024              

RECOMMENDATION:   
It is recommended that the United ISD Board of Trustees graciously accept the following donation(s) which will be 
attached to the minutes. 
      
 The following are donations of $1000 or more 
  

1. The United South High School Band received a donation of $180,000.00 from the United South High 
School Booster Club. 

2. LB Johnson High School Girls Basketball Student Activity Fund received a donation of $5,113.00 from 
the LB Johnson High School Basketball Booster Club to be used for practice gear and game uniforms 
for the 2024-2025 season. 

3. The United South High School Band received a donation of $1,000.00 from Mr. Jorge Alcazar. 
 
 
 
 

The following are donations under $1,000 
 
None 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Grand Total: $186,113.00 
 
 
 
RATIONALE:  Enclosed you will find the attachments that coincide with the donations 
 
 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:  No Budget Impact 
 
 

BOARD POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE: This is in compliance and in accordance with Board Policy CDC: Other 

Revenues, Grants from Private Sources 
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